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Dear Dubbo West Parents, Carers and Community, 

Welcome to the final newsletter for Term 3. What a fabulous week we 
have had despite the rain.  

The celebration at Dubbo West Public School’s 2022 NAIDOC events 
has seen our students immersed in the classroom with curriculum 
being transformed over the past few weeks to include Aboriginal 
perspectives as well as with our visitors in a variety of cultural 
experiences. Thank you to the students for embracing all the activities 
and building your knowledge and experiences and staying engaged. 
Thankyou to the teachers for supporting the group leaders in the 
delivery of each of the activities and looking after the needs of your 
students. To the Aboriginal Education Team, a small but mighty group 
you have done it again! Mrs Lea Harris for the tireless hours of 
preparation of curriculum resources for the teachers to deliver ,the    
co-ordination and leading the Aboriginal Education Team in another 
successful NAIDOC week,  thank you very much. To the support crew 
that have worked under Lea’s direction you have done plenty of miles 
and without your support this would not occur. Thank you to all the 
outside visitors to our School, without your cultural knowledge and 
commitment to sharing this with our young people, none of this 
would be possible. Thank you from each and every member of our 
school.   

We are beyond excited to announce that our wonderful Preschool has 
been recognised in this year’s annual KindiCare Excellence Awards for 
2022. Our Preschool has been rated as “excellent” in this year’s awards. 
The award is based on both community feedback and ratings and 
reviews from families using our service as well as the Preschools 
current and historical performance under the National Quality 
Framework. Thank you to our Team led by Miss Bianca and supported 
by Miss Tracey,  Miss Therese and  Miss Zoey. 

Have a great holiday and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday  
10th October. 

 

Mrs Janette Read 

Relieving Principal 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT 

Please keep an eye on our 

School App & Facebook for 

regular updates and 

information. 

Important 
Dates to 

Remember 

Friday 23rd September  

Last day of Term 3 

Monday 10th October 

Term 4 Commences 

 

Dubbo West Public School 

CANTEEN  CONTACT 

NUMBER 

TBA TERM 4  



                 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


